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 Don’t forget: 

‘Every time 
our bell rings, 
we step closer 
to our dreams’ 

Please make sure 
you are here at 8.55 a.m. to start 
the day at 9.00 am. 

Make sure you keep coming every day 

on time ! Will you 

win a ticket for our 

£200 STAR At-

tenders prize? 

Class  % here Lates 

Yellow Class 96.7% 4 

Red Class 94.8% 0 

Green Class 93.9% 0 

Pink Class 97.9% 1 

Blue Class 98.3% 0 

Orange Class 98.7% 0 

Purple Class 99.1% 0 

Lilac Class 97.0% 0 

Scarlet Class 97.1% 0 

Crimson Class 98.3% 0 

Jade Class 97.6% 0 

Emerald Class 97.8% 0 

Sapphire Class 99.3% 0 

Turquoise Class 99.3% 0 

TOTAL 96.9% 5 

Don’t forget that next week the school 
will be closed. We re-open on Monday 

29th October. See you at 8.55 a.m! 

Our week began by finding out which classes had 
collected the most items for our Food Bank collec-
tion. The winners were Blue and Yellow classes, who each 
collected 52 items. All together we collected 401 items for 

the Food Bank. This will make a real difference to the lives 
of local people. Thank to everyone who 
made a donation. 

On Monday we welcomed a new member 
of our school team, Abu Hasan. Abu is 

our new Pupil Services Manager in the 
office. He is delighted to have joined 
us at Harry Gosling, and is busy getting 
to know all our children and families. 

Yesterday the children in Year 1 had a 

very special superhero day! They 
dressed as superheroes, inspired by 
their reading of ‘Traction Man’ (see their book recommen-
dation overleaf!) and their visit to the Fire Station on 
Tuesday! It was a SUPER day! Year 4 visited Tate Modern 

this week to learn more about surrealist art, and Year 5 
learned how journalists work at the BBC! This will help them 
with their own newspaper report writing! 

Today in assembly we rounded off our first half term with 
a celebration of all the superstars who have been nominated 

for shining stars!  

We hope that you have all received your half term ‘Family 
Homework Challenge’. It is packed full of SUPER ideas for 

you and your family to do over the half 
term break. Let’s see if more children at 

Harry Gosling can earn a certificate than 
any of the other schools in the Stepney 
Partnership of schools! 

Have a wonderful half term break! 



Congratulations to everyone 
mentioned in today’s Shining 
Stars assembly. After half 
term, Miriam will be talking 

about attendance  in our Fri-
day assembly. All welcome at 9 a.m. 

Well done to Tasmiah J-Sapphire, 
Leona-Scarlet, Rayhan-Emerald, 
Samit-Blue, Anisa-Purple and Ta-
wheed-Orange who were rewarded 

for their positive attitude at 
lunchtime with a STAR lunch today! 

'The book I recommend is...'  
Pink Class recommend ‘Traction Man’ by 
Mini Grey. 
Traction 

Man is a 
hero who 

saves the 
toys.  
We think 

we should 
give it to 

the whole 
school to 
read.  

We like it 
because we like the funny bits and be-

cause he is our hero. We would give it 
10 out of 10! 

VALUES AWARDS- ‘Making Every 

Moment Matter’ 

Who has been making the most of every 

moment this week?   

 

 

Pink Class: Hazirah– Excellence - for working hard with her 
writing and handwriting 

Aneesa– Excellence - for putting the parts of her sentence in 
the correct order 

Green Class: Aisha– Excellence - Aisha took a real interest in 
our work on Malala and Rosa Parks. She was fantastic at the 
protest! 

Aayan– Excellence – Aayan has settled well and learnt a lot 
about the Harry Gosling behaviour expectations 

Blue Class: Ana– Excellence - in sharing with the class 

Yasir H– Excellence - doing well in his Reading test 

Orange Class: Yusuf J– Responsibility - always being sensible 
and helping others to always behave 

Umar– Excellence - doing super well in Maths this week 

Purple Class: Neha– Teamwork - by sharing with others and 
offering to help people 

Eshan– Responsibility - always being honest and trying his best 
when completing his work 

Lilac Class: Fardin– Responsibility - by persevering with sewing 
his pirate flag even when it wasn't going to plan 

Lamisa– Teamwork - for helping others with sewing their pirate 
flag 

Crimson Class: Tahseen– Excellence - for writing a good dilem-
ma story 

Arif– Responsibility - for always being well behaved and focused 

Scarlet Class: Sasha and Jason– Responsibility and Excellence 
-  in the care and attention they gave to their homework pro-
ject this half term 

Emerald Class: Aayan– Excellence - for adding details to his 
writing 

Sabrin– Excellence - working well with other members of the 
class 

Jade Class: Nadia– Excellence - in her writing and always 
participating and sharing ideas 

Hajj– Responsibility - for making good choices  

Turquoise Class: Zayd– Excellence - for always contributing to 
class discussions 

Munjila– Responsibility - by working hard on reaching her writ-
ing targets 

Sapphire Class: Sara M– Teamwork - by putting in 100 per 
cent to her PE learning 

Shahria– Responsibility - by working hard to improve his behav-
iour 

       
       
       
       

PARENTS’ EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

Wednesday—‘Stay and Play’  
afternoon session in the Com-

munity Room! 

Also we are holding the follow-
ing reading workshops 
after the holiday: 

Tuesday— Year 3 

Wednesday— Year 1 

Thursday— Year 2 

HOUSE POINTS 

Look who is the winning house this half term! 
Congratulations to Ben Nevis! You can come in 
green clothes on Monday after the half-term! 

Everest 

4210 

Kilimanjaro 

3705 

Snowdon 

4444 

Ben Nevis 

4539 


